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I am opposed to this bill. I am writing as a private citizen of Washington County, 

Oregon. I am vehemently opposed  

to metering any well in the state of Oregon. The insane amount of overreach that this  

bill is would not be in the best interest of our great state. It will further the divide that  

already exists and cause a multitude of people to just up and leave to a state that has  

the people in mind and not an agenda.  


